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March 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

COMIC RELIEF 18 March

As you may be aware, on Friday 18th March it is Red Nose Day for Comic Relief. To raise money for this
worthwhile cause at Brookvale Groby Learning Campus, our Head Students are arranging a number of
fundraising activities, these include:

A copper collection - students are invited to donate 1p and 2p coins on Comic Relief Day in
registration.

Purchasing a ‘red nose’ - this year they are plastic free which supports our eco campaign. Students
can purchase these each morning next week during registration for £1.50. Our Head Students will
visit each tutor group to sell the noses.

A bake sale - on Friday 18th March we will have a bake sale. We welcome any donations of
homemade or shop-bought cakes for students to purchase at break and lunchtime.

Tutor time quiz - can students guess which teacher the baby photo is of?! There will be a prize for
the winning tutor group.

Hunt the red nose - red nose images will be hidden around the campus, can students find them all
and unravel the hidden word? It’s 20p to enter, with all entries going to the Library by the end of the
day on Friday. There is a prize for the winner.

Thank you for your support. | will update you with the final amount raised for Comic Relief through our
social media accounts.

Yours sincerely

Vicki Varney
Assistant Headteacher - Post 16
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